
 

 

Sunnyside Adventist Church Communiqué  
News & Announcements 

Sabbath, April 10, 2021 

Greetings church family, 

Snippets of Sunnyside’s 

Story  

The Story of Sunnyside’s 

Rieger Organ – Part 5 

Rieger Organ Dedication 
and Inauguration Program  
(Excerpts from the printed 

program 1988) 
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Blessings, 

Pastor Dave Allen 
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News & Notes  

Welcome to worship! Just a reminder, masks are required to cover 

the mouth and nose for the entire service and while you are in the 

building, 6' distancing must be maintained, sit in the unmarked pews, 

and please no handshaking or hugging. If you have a medical 

condition or other reasons that will prevent you from wearing a mask 

properly, or feel you cannot maintain distancing, please take this 

opportunity to watch live-streaming from the comfort of your home.  

Please pray for the family of Marion McGhee who passed away 

peacefully at home surrounded by family on Monday, April 5. A 

memorial service will be conducted in Phoenix on Sabbath, May 8 at 

5:00 PM. This will be livestreamed from the Adventist Worship Center. 

On Sabbath, September 4, 2021, at 5:00 PM, there will be another 

memorial here at Sunnyside Church.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This year's Oregon Conference 
Connect town hall meetings will be  
in-person events around the 
conference and throughout the 

month of April. Sunnyside Adventist Church will host on April 14, 
7:00 PM. This event will be livestreamed for those unable to make it in 
person. We hope you’ll join us. We look forward to seeing you all in 
person! 
 

We would like to publicly recognize special milestones in your 
life. Please take a moment to share with us special birthdays, 
anniversaries, or any other celebrations. We are family and we would 
like to share with each other. Send an email to 
info@SunnysideAdventist.org or call the office at 503-252-8080 and 
let us know the latest with your family! 
 
Our flower calendar is now posted in the hallway 

and online. (Go to our website, 

www.SunnysideAdventist.org, click on “Our 

Ministries.”) Please choose a date to share flowers 

with your Sunnyside family for worship services and 

place your name on it. As the date gets closer, we 

will contact you to see what you would like in the bulletin about the 

flowers. 

Directory photos — just a reminder. 

We have a photo directory, but we are 

missing many photos or several need to 

be updated. Please help us know who 

you are by picture. Send a snapshot or 

professional picture and we will upload it for you to the directory. 

Thank you. 

Several of our classes are meeting during this 

challenging time via Zoom. We want to share these 

with you — if you see one that you would like to join, 

send your contact information to info@SunnysideAdventist.org or call 

503-252-8080, and we will make sure you receive a Zoom invitation 

to join. Here is a list of Sabbath School classes: Santiam class 

(Gingrich, Fenn, Hill, Martin & Westermeyer); the Reboot Bible study 

group (Glovatsky, Kielman, Dickerson, and Dragulin); Steffen Moller 

and his team of teachers, Jim’s Through-the- Bible study class, and a 

class led by Tom Stafford, Raymond Baker, and Dean Browning; the 

Faith Time group; and the Romanian group. On Wednesday morning 

there is Women’s FaithLift prayer ministry group; and a men's Bible 

study group. Let us know if you would like to join in! 

During this difficult time, if you are in need of 

financial help for rent, utilities, or other needs, the 

Family Resource Network stands by to help. Or if 

you know of a fellow church member that may 

need help and is hesitant to ask, let us know. Call the church office at 

503-252-8080 or send an email to info@SunnysideAdventtoist.org. 

 

Harold Burden celebrated his 90th 

birthday yesterday! Happy birthday, Harold! 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Today: Lidia Hutuleac, Roger Rosenquist; Sunday: Katia Sanchez; 

Monday: Larry Bullock, Barbara Niss; Tuesday: Morry Anotta, 

Edmond Betz, Roy Dahl, Adoniah Simon; Wednesday:  

Donald Dealy II, Lydia Krueger-Blehm, Tom Stafford; Thursday:  

Dale Davies, Michael Dufresne, Lisa Wang; Friday: Alexander 

Sidorenko, Sr.  
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Brooke Ann Betz Dedication Prayer Levis Dragulin 
 

Easter Raymond Baker, Levis Dragulin 

Raymond Baker Ed Betz 

Alexander Adams Travis Johnson 

Sunnyside Chamber Orchestra directed by Matt Mandrones 

Reinette Wildman Cesar Acosta 

 

Children’s Story  Jackee Duvall telling Children’s Story 
 

Pastor Billy Hungate Pastor Billy illustrating the sermon 
 
 

 

Portland Adventist Elementary School 

http://www.paes.com 

Portland Adventist Academy 

https://paasda.org/ 

 

ENROLLMENT/REENROLLMENT IS OPEN FOR 2021-2022 

Save $125 by enrolling online between now and March 31. To get 

started with online enrollment, current families can go to 

www.renweb.com and log into ParentsWeb. Contact Mary Sperl  for 

assistance at 503-519-6868 or msperl@paasda.org. To apply for 

Financial Aid, please complete the 2021-2022 FACTS Financial Aid 

Application as soon as possible to get the most out of the available 

funds. Contact Darcie Hordofa for assistance at 

dhordofa@paasda.org or 971-351-9015. 
 

ENTER TO WIN $1,000 TUITION!! Whether you are a new or 

returning student, if you complete your RenWeb registration for next 

school year, you will be entered into a drawing for $1,000 towards 

your 2021/2022 tuition. If you are also interested in a scholarship for 

next year, you will need to complete your FACTS Financial Aid 

Application as soon as possible. See the ENROLLMENT/

REENROLLMENT section on the first page for a link to the FACTS 

application. 
 

If you're an Amazon shopper, you can add Portland Adventist 

Academy as your AmazonSmile charitable organization. Amazon will 

donate a percentage of your purchases to PAA. You can feel good 

knowing that you’re helping our students receive a Christ-centered 

and character-driven education! Create your account at 

www.smile.amazon.com. Search charitable organizations for Portland 

Adventist Academy. Link: https://paasda.org/news/amazon-smiles-at-
portland-adventist-academy/. 
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Walla Walla University 

https://wallawalla.edu 

Walla Walla University is hiring both faculty and staff position right 

now! To see a list of available positions, job descriptions and to 

apply, please visit: jobs.wallawalla.edu.  
 

 

PACS Food Pantry Drive-thru OPEN Mon-Fri from 9:00-11:00 AM. 

We are still operating with social distancing and social responsibility. 

If you or someone you know needs food please tell them about us. If 

you cannot make it to PACS please send a note with someone and 

they can get you food. Any questions please call PACS at 503-252-

8500 or email pacsfood2020@gmail.com. Located at 11020 NE 

Halsey St, Portland OR 97220 
 

PACS Thrift Store is OPEN - we have temporary hours: Mon-Thurs 

9:00 AM-5:00 PM & Friday 9:00 AM-2:30 PM.  

Our donation drop-off center is open and we value your donations but 

due to a high volume of donations please call ahead to see if we are 

accepting, 503-252-8500. Located at 11020 NE Halsey St, Portland 

OR 97220. 
 

PACS Thrift Store - At Home Shopping: 

www.facebook.com/groups/pacsthriftstore  

Empty Egg Cartons? PACS Needs Them! 

If you have any 12-count empty egg cartons we would love to take 

them off your hands to use in our food pantry! Please drop them off at 

our Office or Donation Receiving. Thank You In Advance! 

Job Opportunity: 

PACS is hiring! 
Needed! A full-time Donor Experience Specialist. 
Includes full benefits including health, vision, dental, PTO, and more. 
For more information contact laura.pascoe@pacsonline.org 
 
We also need a Goods Processor, Receiver and Goods Pricer-

part time for their thrift store. Contact laura.pascoe@pacsonline.org 

for information. 
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